
 Kentucky Road Riders 

Chapter G 
September 2023 

 “FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY, AND KNOWLEDGE” 

NEXT GET-TOGETHER:  Tuesday 9/5/23 —American Legion, Post 4, 8355 US-42, Florence, KY 

41042. Meeting at 7pm.  

TAKE ME OUT TO THE BALLGAME! 

Chapter G took in a Y’all ballgame.  It was a great time.  A few won t-shirts and Judy won a charity raffle bas-

ket. 



 CAMPING AT FORT BOONEBOROUGH STATE PARK 

A few of G’s members camped at Fort Boonesborough State Park.    This park has a beautiful campground. 

We had great food to eat, fellowship, and a game of Shanghai rummy...which is to be continued at a later 

date. 

Several road out on Saturday to continue getting answers to the Crossword Puzzle. 



 KENTUCKY STATE BLAST 

Here are a few photos of happenings at the BLAST! 













Chapter G Family Picnic will be held on September 16th at Big Bone Lick Campground.  We will 
gather around campsite #4 and the common area.  Our theme this year is, Win Lose and 
Eat!  Games will begin at 2pm and dinner will be at 4pm. 
 
Make sure to bring your gambling spirit with you and hope that lady luck is on your side.  There will 
be Blackjack, Plinko, G-Pong, #'s on the Wheel, Bunco and Left, Right Center (LRC)!  Bring your 
quarters for 2 rounds of LRC and then a final $1 round!   
 
The Chapter will supply Pulled Pork, and drinks.  Please sign up to bring a side dish or a des-
sert.  The cost is $10.00 per person.  Guest are $5.00 per person. 
 
Hope you are feeling lucky! 
Leah  



Memorial—Asa M. Rouse 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Asa Rouse, 93, lifelong resident of Walton, KY, passed away on Friday, August 4, 2023, at St. Elizabeth Hos-
pice in Edgewood, KY. The son of the late William Wendall Rouse and Louise {Jack} Rouse, Asa was born in 
Walton on July 11, 1930. He married the love of his life, Elizabeth “Libby” Rouse on June 18, 1952, she 
passed away on August 26, 2016. 
 
Asa obtained his Juris Doctor Degree from the University of Kentucky, College of Law, in 1953. Before gradu-
ating, he was a college student council member and member of the Legal Honorary Fraternity. After gradu-
ation, he was a member of the Board of Trustees of the Law College Alumni Association between 1979 and 
1981. He then went on to become the Boone County District Judge, by appointment, from 1964 to 1973 
and then served on the Kentucky Supreme Court in 1983. He owned and operated his law firm, Rouse & 
Rouse, which was recognized in 1988 as the Pro Bono Firm of the Year by the Legal Aid Society. 
 
Over the years, Asa obtained many professional and non-professional awards and commendations. He re-
ceived the Certificate of Achievement from the Northern Kentucky Bar Association in 1998, Title of Senior 
Counselor from the Kentucky Bar Association in 2003, Honorary Master of the Bench from the Salmon P. 
Chase American Inn of Court in 2004, and the Lifetime Achievement Award from the Northern Kentucky 
Bar Association in 2006. The Gold Wing Road Riders Association designated him Master Tour Rider in 2004 
and Senior Chapter Educator for Chapter G and was awarded the Mileage Award in 2003 after traveling 
26,692 miles in one year on a motorcycle and the Kentucky Educator of the Year in 2004. 
 
He was a member of Walton United Methodist Church and held memberships with the Board of Directors 

of Star Bank, Kentucky Bar Association, Northern Kentucky Bar Association, Board of Trustees of the Ken-

tucky Judicial Retirement System, Board of Trustees of the Kentucky Legislators Retirement System, Board 

of Trustees of Booth Memorial Hospital (where he also served two terms as Chairman of the Board), Chair-

man of Woodspoint Nursing Home, Committee of the Kentucky Hospital Association, Advisory Council for 

the Kentucky Cabinet for Human Resources, the Woman’s Crisis Center, American forestry Association, 

Board of Directors of Verona Bank for 25 years, Foundation Board of St. Luke Hospitals East & West, Merit 

Board of the Boone County Police Department, Judicial Nomination Commission of Kentucky, American 

Motorcyclist Association, Howdy Boys Social Club, Walton-Verona Businessmen’s Association, Restoration 

Committee of Gaines Historical Home, Dixie Guys Luncheon Club, Gold Wing Road Riders Association, and 

the Central Kentucky Riders.  



Memorial—Asa M. Rouse 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Those that are left to carry on Asa’s legacy are his children, Mills (Charlene) Rouse, Amy (Bobby) Arnett, 

and Rebecca (Mike) Glenn; grandchildren Addison (Alisha) Rouse, Clinton (Lydia) Arnett, Holden (Soyeon) 

Rouse, Kate (Mike) Bahou, Gillian (Boone) Meadows, and Shannon Glenn; and great-grandchildren Shae 

Marie Rouse, Davy Gray, and Drew Gray. 

In addition to his parents, he was preceded in death by his wife of 64 years, Libby Rouse. 

A private graveside service will be held at the convenience of the family at Walton Cemetery. In lieu of 

flowers, memorial donations made in Asa’s name to Walton Cemetery in C/O Joella Flynn at 12409 Crouch 

Rd. Walton, KY 41094 or to the Boone County Historical Society at P.O Box 23 Florence, KY 41022-0023 are 

appreciated. To share a memory or leave an online condolence, please visit the corresponding tabs on this 

page. 

To send flowers to the family in memory of Asa M. Rouse please visit our Tribute Store. 



Memorial—Stephen D Cumpton 
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Well folks, I’m home from the Blast and …oooooo doggie, did I have a good time!  If you were 

among the 26 G Folk in attendance, I hope you enjoyed yourself as well.  If you couldn’t make it 

this year, maybe next year will work out better for you.  Between rides, games, classes, and cama-

raderie -both at the venue and at the hotel, I believe the Rally offered something for everyone.  It 

was a great time to interface with KRR folks from across the state and even with some from sur-

rounding states.  Overall, there were 102 people in attendance. 

Chapter G had a great showing, receiving the award for “Largest Chapter in Attendance”.  We also 

finished out the year with First Place in Visitation for 2023 (Which came with a $100 check) and 3rd 

place for chasing the traveling plaque.  We put up a good fight in the Chapter Challenges and won 

First Place in the Hat Decorating Challenge – Thanks to Kim A and Mary.  Randy and Kim both as-

sisted and participated in the On-Bike Games.  Jerry and Luanne, Rick C, and Kim P all won awards 

for that challenge.   

It seemed that nobody was safe from the Sheriff.  He was locking people up left and right…it didn’t 

matter if you were a cow, or Vice President of Wing’d, if he had a warrant, you were doing time.   

And Friday night brought out the cowboys, cowgirls, and hillbillies for a hootenanny of a good time.   

Steve and Leslie and the Pommiers took advantage of the great weather and local sites to do some 

riding.  Steve and Leslie clocked in with 901 miles round trip.  On Thursday they paired up with 

Randy and Kim for 250 miles and a stop at Hawg Ass BBQ.  Friday was 146 miles to Cumberland 

Falls with Randy, Kim, Jeff and Janice from Chapter G and Chanel and Tony from Chapter A.  Then 

on Saturday they took off with Steve, Jennie, Johnny, and Sherry from Chapter Y for another 187 

miles to High Bridge State Park.  Leslie called this their version of visitation, and said they had a 

great time getting to know people from other Chapters through riding with them.  I told her that I 

envied her gluteus fortitude, and she told me that she really loves her Air Hawk. 

We all have different ways of having FUN.  I hope you are enjoying your version.  Be careful in the 

heat, be SAFE ALWAYS, and have FUN! 
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How can it be September already. This summer has flown by.  You still have time to get out and en-

joy a ride.  

John and I want to say HATS OFF to the State Team for an excellent Blast. From the decorations, 

games, vendors, vittles and rides, it was a great time. We even had Jed Clampett and Granny at the 

Friday night vittles.  A few members were arrested and spent sometime in the jail.  Looking forward 

to next year’s Blast, back in Danville. 

Although John and I were on 4 wheels, we did check out 2 locations, Wilderness Trail Distillery and 

Penn Store. If you did not check these out or you were not at the Blast, the next time you’re in Dan-

ville, you need too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget Chapter G continues to gather at various Longnecks on Wednesday night for Bingo. 

Many are still  participating in the Ice Cream Rides on Wednesdays nights, but Bingo will continue 

for those who wish to participate or if the Ice Cream Ride gets rained out.   
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Hi Chapter G, 
 
Congratulations to our winners from the August 1st Chapter Get Together!!  Robbie Feldkamp won 
the $10 “Membership” Draw this month.  Rick Cridlin won 1st place of $31, Barb Young won 2nd 
place of $18, and Steve Centner won 3rd place of $13. 
 
Thank you to all who participated in the August Gathering.  
 
We want to thank Dean & Kim Hedger for always doing a great job selling 50/30/20 tickets at our 
meetings each month!  If it was not for Dean & Kim selling tickets and our wonderful members and 
guests purchasing our 50/30/20 tickets, we would not have the opportunity to do the fun events 
that we do each year. 
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Hello “G” Friends, 

It is so hard to believe that the summer is almost over, and school will be in full swing when you 

read this article.  Enjoy the rest of the summer days and try to meet new “riders” wherever you go.  

Donita has put together a “business card” style to introduce a new person to Chapter G and Wing’d 

Riders – please feel free to pick them up from Donita – please give them one of our “business 

cards.”    

Please contact us if any of your contact information has changed—we do not want you to miss any-

thing.  Also, if we are missing your birthday or wedding anniversary dates, please let us know so 

you can be recognized—we will ensure the information is passed on to Rena Hobbs.  If you have 

any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us  

 jerryandluanne@gmail.com 
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Exploring and touring are two of the reasons we ride mo-

torcycles. Over the years I have visited many museums, 

National and State Parks, monuments and assorted oddi-

ties on rides across the country and close to home. Just 

this year, I have been to two unique museums while on 

Chapter G rides. In April, the lunch ride was to New Rich-

mond, Ohio which is home to the “World’s Only Card-

board Boat Racing Museum” and an annual Cardboard 

Boat Regatta. Boats are constructed to resemble “real 

boats” such as the Island Queen, automobiles, airplanes 

and animals. Th staff will offer tips on building your own 

cardboard boat so you can enter the annual race. If you 

do not want to build your own, you can purchase raffle 

tickets to win one built by the staff.  By the way, New 

Richmond claims to be “America’s Cardboard Boat Racing 

Capital.” 

In August, the Chapter lunch ride was to Hillbilly Hot Dogs 

in Lesage, WV. There are no words to describe the décor 

for this establishment. Some may consider the decora-

tions antiques while others say it is junk. Jerry Williams 

counted at least 12 Singing Billy Bass plaques in various 

locations on the property. You will need to attend the 

September gathering to see the videos and photos of the 

facility. After lunch, we proceeded to Point Pleasant, WV 

to view the Mothman Statute and “The world’s only 

Mothman Museum.” This was a learning experience for 

me as I knew nothing about “Mothman”.   Point Pleasant 

had been the site of a World War II Munition plant. On 

November 15, 1966, two young couples were driving near 

the old plant when they saw a large white creature whose 

eyes "glowed red", standing at the side of the road. One 

of them described it as a "slender, muscular man" about 

seven feet tall with white wings, and said that she was 

unable to discern its face due to the hypnotic effect of its 

eyes. The witnesses drove away at high speed, and said 

that the creature flew after their car, making a screeching 

sound. It followed them as far as the Point Pleasant city 

limits. Subsequently, others reported seeing the creature. 

The county sheriff and a West Virginia University biologist 

speculated it was a sandhill crane. The name “Mothman” 

was derived from the fictional superheros of that 

timeframe.  On December 15, 1967 the Silver Bridge be-

tween Point Pleasant and Gallipolis, OH collapsed causing 

the death of 46 people. The incident gave rise to the leg-

end and connected the Mothman sightings to the bridge 

collapse. The “Mothman” was also sighted at the scene of 

other disasters around the world. The legend grew with 

the publishing of a book entitled Mothman Prophecies in 

1975 and the release of a major motion picture of the 

same name which was loosely based on the book in 2002.  

If you have been on an interesting ride, please share the 
detail so they can be highlighted in the newsletter. Send 
the information to Awards@chapterg.org.  

 

 

 

about:blank


6 SEPTEMBER 2023 NEWSLETTER 

R
ID

ER
S 

ED
U

C
A

TI
O

N
 

I hope everyone that attended the 2023 Kentucky Blast enjoyed the event. There were many 
games to play and great riding opportunities available during a week in August of lower-than-
normal temperatures. There were also educational opportunities supported by the RPM Academy 
training curriculum. Even the game at the Rider Ed table offered a chance to learn about different 
road signs, and you could also learn about the importance of hand strength and how the use of 
your right-hand fingers affects your ability to stop your motorcycle. 

Motorcycling is a physical activity that requires the operator to have a certain amount of strength 
to control the motorcycle safely and effectively. Nearly every bike made has a hand brake lever, 
normally for the front brake, and a foot brake lever, normally for the rear brake.  (Some scooters I 
have seen and ridden have only hand brake levers, with one for the front brake and one for the 
rear brake.)  Some motorcycles have combined or linked braking arrangements, such that some 
rear braking is included when the hand lever for the front brake is activated, and some front brak-
ing is included when the foot pedal for the rear brake is activated. Regardless of how the braking 
system is engineered, as much as 80% of the total braking power of the motorcycle is in the front 
brakes, making strong hands necessary to safely ride your vehicle. 

Beginning riders are normally taught to use all four fingers when applying the brake, and at all 
other times to leave the fingers on the handgrip. More advanced riders can learn about alternate 
techniques of using one, two, or three fingers to cover the brake lever. There are several reasons 
for using any of these techniques, and there are right and wrong times to cover the brake. Cover-
ing the brake is simply holding one, two, or three fingers over or just on top of the brake lever. 
The benefit of this is a faster reaction time when needing to apply the brakes, since your fingers 
are already extended. It is possible that as much as a quarter second can be saved by covering the 
brake. At 60 miles an hour, that quarter of a second translates into 22 feet, or more than an aver-
age car length. The drawbacks to covering the brake include decreased ability to apply full pres-
sure to the lever, the potential to roll on the throttle while braking, and the potential in slow 
speed maneuvers to drop the motorcycle by inadvertently applying the front brake.  

Several people who used the strength gage available at the Rider Ed table found out just how 
much difference there is between a two finger and a four finger pull on the brake lever. Regard-
less of your riding experience, using all four fingers supplies the strongest pull on the lever, which 
is nearly twice the power of a two finger pull.  I find that reducing my pull on the brake lever is 
easier than trying to apply more pressure, especially if I am already trying to apply the most pres-
sure possible. 
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We have had two great camping 
trips this summer.  General Burn-
side State Park and Fort Boones-
borough.  Both campgrounds are 
definitely worth visiting again. 
Both were very different kinds of 
camping trips for the G.  Both 
were tons of fun! 
 

If you are interested in camping 
at John James Autobahn State 
Park in Henderson, KY, Septem-
ber 29 - October 1st, please let 
us know.  We don't have reserva-
tions as we were collecting inter-
est first. 
 

Next up is the Chapter G Cam-
pout at Big Bone Lick, Septem-
ber 15-17, 2023.  There may be a 
few spots left.  If not, check 
around and see if anyone needs 
a camping partner.  We will have 
our annual Chili dinner on Friday 
night and our picnic on Saturday 

(separate article for details). 
 

The last camping trip of the year 
is with the State, October 12-15, 
2023 at the KOA Louisville 
South.  I know there are still 
campsites available.  If you wish 
to go, just ask to be with the mo-
torcycle group or near the Crid-
lin's.  This is will be a super fun 
weekend with the Jack 0'Lantern 
Festival on Friday the 13th and a 
fun KRR family pot-luck dinner 
on Saturday.  The campground 
celebrates Halloween all week-
end long.  Movies on both Friday 
and Saturday nights and Satur-
day they have trick or treat for 
the kids.  Several campers deco-
rate their campsites as well.  This 
place is one of my new favorite 
campgrounds.  If you are not a 
camper, but want to join in on 
the fun, there are several hotels 

at the Shepherdsville exit, less 
than a mile from the 
campground. 
 

Do you have suggestions for 
camping in 2024?  If so, let us 
know where and we will check 
into adding it to the G calendar. 
 
Rick and Leah 
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Happy Birthday and a Happy Anniversary to our members who are celebrating in the month of Sep-

tember If you have a birthday or anniversary in September that I have missed, please contact me so I 

can update my roster.  

 

09/04 Charlie Thornton   

09/08   Jeannie Fein   

09/11   Steve Jones   

09/12 Jerry Williams   09/03/66     Charlie & Rena Hobbs                                                            

09/16 Babette Centner            09/12/81      John & Mary Eicher                      

       09/25   Glen Fein              

         

If you have any information that needs to be passed on to your Chapter G 

Family, please contact me at: social@chapterg.org  or phone me at 

(859) 534-1018.        
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August saw us with our first overnight trip this year, with some unusual destinations in West Vir-

ginia.   

We had 4 bikes heading out on Friday, with Luanne and Jerry joining us Saturday morning.  

The fun began with our first stop, which also happened to be for lunch at HillBilly Hotdogs.  Wow, 

this place is really something to see. Pictures don’t do it justice. It has been visited by Guy Fieri w/

Diners, Drive-Ins and Dives, if that tells you anything. West Virginia hotdogs are a bit unusual as 

they come with a type of chili sauce (nothing like Skyline), and coleslaw, ten add various toppings 

to this “basic dog”. The state even has a Hotdog Trail, as they seem to take their hotdogs serious-

ly. You need to get there early, as parking is definitely an issue, but we lucked out! 

Next stop was to visit the Mothman Statue, about 3 minutes away in Point Pleasant. Gary and 

Darlene’s granddaughter, Raven was with us and a real Mothman fan! Point Pleasant even has a 

Mothman Museum and a Festival is held each year.  

Saturday saw a long ride, around 5 hours or so with a lunch stop at a small restaurant run by a 

Marine. As it ended up, he was actually the cook the day we were there and came out to talk to us 

and thank us for coming.  

Dinners on Friday and Saturday were both delicious!! Christophers’ Eats and then Fratelli’s Italian 

Restaurant near Huntington. 

On the way back, the group decided to come back through Ohio and we were able to stop at the 

Buckeye Dairy Bar for a comfort stop and just to see how it looked for an upcoming event and also 

up to the Lodge at Shawnee State Park for lunch.  

A fun, unplanned surprise on the way home is that John & Robbie Feldkamp had their bike turn 

100,000 miles.  We were able to pull over in Portsmouth, OH for the pic and congratulations!!! 

Our next planned ride is to LaGrange KY. Hope you can join us.  

Please check the website for all the up-to-date information for all rides. Especially check out the 

new tab for the Annual Fall Ride Event”. An itinerary is in the works and details will be added as 

we confirm all the plans. We plan a more in-depth presentation at the September meeting. 

Feel free to email ridecoordinator@chapterg.org or text Lesley at 513.967.2645 for any questions 
or to sign up!! 
 
Steve & Lesley 
“No Road is Too Long if You Have Good Company!” 

about:blank
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Hillbilly Hills Trip Photos 
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September 2023 
Ice cream rides continue every Wednesday thru the sum-

mer on September 6, 13, 20 & 27. We leave the Heritage 

Bank (9751 US 42, Union) at 7pm sharp, meet at 6:45pm 

• 5th— Chapter Get-together Gathering—American Legion 

Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Eat at 6pm. Meeting at 7pm. 

• 6th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 9th— Lunch Ride-  Road Warrior Sculpture/Kindness 

Capital, LaGrange, KY.  More information to come. 

• 13th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks,  Wilder, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 20th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 27th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

October 2023 
• 7th— Chapter Get-together Gathering—American 

Legion Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Meeting at 7pm. 

• 4th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks,  Wilder, KY. Come ear-

ly to eat before Bingo! 

• 11th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 13th—14th—State Event — Jack O-Lantern Festival. 

Camping. See kyroadriders.org for more information 

• 14th — Lunch Ride — Jewell’s on Main 

• 18th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 19th—22nd—Hocking Hills, Ohio—Multi-night Over-

night event. 

• 25th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

November 2023 
• 1st— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks,  Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 3rd— Chapter Get-together Gathering—American 

Legion Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Meeting at 7pm. 

• 8th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks,  Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 11th — Lunch Ride /Dinner Ride— TBD 

• 15th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 22nd— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 29th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo 

 
 

 

http://www.kyroadriders.org
http://chapterg.org/ride-schedule/
mailto:ridecoordinator@chapterg.org
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The Traveling Plaque promotes  visitation between chapters. Each chapter has a chance to 

capture the plaque by attending the chapter meeting of the chapter who currently holds the 

plaque.  Points are given at each meeting that your chapter attends. At the end of the year, at 

the KY Blast, the chapter with the most points, is awarded the plaque.  

Check on KY District site for updated information on meetings. 
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Chapter A—Louisville 

Meets the 2nd Saturday 
Roosters, 10430 Shelbyville Road #7 
Louisville, KY 40065 
Eat at 11:00 am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter C—Lexington 

Meets the 3rd Saturday 
Roosters, 2640 Richmond Rd. 
Lexington, KY 40509 
Eat at 11:00am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter G — Northern KY 

Meets 1st Tuesday 
American Legion Post 4 
8385 US Hwy 42 
Florence, KY 41042 
6:00pm Bring  your own dinner and eat and socialize—
Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter K—Henderson 

Meets 3rd Sunday 
Golden Corral 
1320 N Green St. 
Henderson, KY 42420 
Eat at 12:00pm—Meet 1:00PM (CT) 

 

Chapter S — Elizabethtown 

Meets 1st or 2nd Sunday (check State Calendar) 
Shoney’s 
1046 Executive Dr. 
Elizabethtown, KY 42701 
Eat at 4:00pm—Meet at 5:00pm 

 

Chapter T — Paintsville 

Meets 3rd Saturday (See State Site for September Info) 
Giovanni’s Pizza 
261 Court St., 
Paintsville, KY 
Eat at 5:00pm—Meet at 6:00pm 

 

Chapter Y—Mayfield 

Meets 1st Thursday 
Majestic Family Restaurant 
700 S 6th St 
Mayfield, KY 42066 
Eat at 6:00pm—Meet 7:00 (CT) 

https://www.gwrraky.com/our-chapters/
https://chaptera.org/
http://www.kybluegrasswings.org/
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2735458413238794
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213677512002198
https://www.kyroadriders.org/events-calendar/
https://www.facebook.com/Gwrra-Chapter-KY-T-Big-Sandy-Wings-128027183940433
https://www.kyroadriders.org/our-chapters/
https://yducks.webs.com/
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 If you have item (s) for sale, that you would like to include in the newsletter, please send me a pic-

ture, price and info.  

 

We continue to  acknowledge a “G” member each month in the newsletter in the Spotlight.  This 

acknowledgement can be about a recent accomplishment, graduation, course completed, etc.  

Please send the information and be sure to include pictures. Any article and pictures need to be 

sent by the 20th of the month.   

 

This newsletter is published to keep our members informed about Chapter G.  If there is anything 

you wish to see in the newsletter, that is currently not appearing, please let me know and we will 

take it into consideration.   

 

Get your recipes ready!  We will publish a few recipes each month.  October, November 

and December please share your favorite holiday dish, dessert, appetizer or drink. The holidays are 

just around the corner. 

 

2023 sponsor article topic is —Share your Recommendations.  Share a podcast you recently lis-

tened to, a good book, movie, tv or streaming series.  Let’s see what everyone is binging on. 
 

 

 

FR
O

M
 T

H
E 

ED
IT

O
R

  
W

in
g’

d
 R

id
e

r 
N

ew
s 

Click here for the latest updates released from John Lazzeroni, Wing’d Rider President.   

Not a member? Join online here! 

Want to purchase Wing’d Apparel?  Click here to visit their website. They have hats, shirts, pins and patches. 

 

They have both 4” and 10” patches for Charter Member and Elite Member 

https://wingdrider.com/wingd-rider-update-presidents-message-8/
https://wingdrider.com/memberships/
https://wingdrider.com/shop/
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There several courses being offered at the Wing’d Rally.  See complete list here:  Registration Form. 
Here’s the RPM Rally Schedule. 
 
Looking for a Road Course, you can sign-up on their website. Here’s the link. 
 
Be sure to check out their website for updated information. 
RPM Academy 
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he evening of Friday the 

13th will include a visit to the 

Jack o’ Lantern Spectacular in 

Iroquois Park in Louisville. Satur-

day night would be socializing at 

the Louisville South KOA Holiday 

Campground which will be the 

main site for the weekend event. 

For more information please see 

the invitation from Rick and 

Leah Cridlin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://rpmacademy.net/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/WINGD-RIDER-RALLY-RPM-Registration-Form-3.15.23.pdf
https://rpmacademy.net/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/WR-_2023-Rally-Schedule-RPM-_3.15.23.pdf
https://rpm-academy.square.site/
https://rpmacademy.net/
https://www.jackolanternlouisville.org/
https://koa.com/campgrounds/louisville-south/site-type/lodging/?gclid=Cj0KCQiAlKmeBhCkARIsAHy7WVvAF3Ud7rckwyX52Mz22ybgKl_mdAxyzruRe4f1j9OjAvMdHqubbHkaAhR1EALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://koa.com/campgrounds/louisville-south/site-type/lodging/?gclid=Cj0KCQiAlKmeBhCkARIsAHy7WVvAF3Ud7rckwyX52Mz22ybgKl_mdAxyzruRe4f1j9OjAvMdHqubbHkaAhR1EALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.kyroadriders.org/wp-content/uploads/SocialWeekendFall2023.pdf
https://www.kyroadriders.org/wp-content/uploads/SocialWeekendFall2023.pdf
https://rpmacademy.net/
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Wind Wings (Lower) 

For any Gold Wing 2001-2010 

Windwings.net price: $109.00. 

Keiter price: $40! 

Contact John Keiter: 859-640-2704 

Email: jbkeiter@gmail.com 

2pc Belly Pan 

For any Gold Wing gl1800 

Wingstuff.com price: $44.99. 

Keiter price: $25! 

Contact John Keiter: 859-640-2704 

Email: jbkeiter@gmail.com 
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1993 Honda Goldwing 

New Tires, new brakes. 

Price: $5,000 or best offer 

Contact : 859-537-0974 
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You can find us on the web at:  

chapterg.org 

Be sure to join our Facebook group. 

KY-G Northern Kentucky Chapter G 

http://chapterg.org/
https://www.facebook.com/chapterg

